







Exeter Children's Federation

Headteacher: Mrs Gill Brown

28th January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Change in term dates for academic year 2021-2022

I am writing to let you know that we have changed some of the non-pupil days in the school's 2021-22 calendar. The reason for this is because we set the school calendar before Devon County Council finalised theirs and our dates did not match.

You can see the non-pupil days in blue highlighted in the calendar. If any family has already booked a holiday using the old dates please contact the school immediately with **proof of holiday booking prior to 27**th **January 2021**.

The correct school term dates have now been added to the school website under the parent section.

Telephone: 01392 284990

Email: wynstreamadmin@ecfschools.org.uk

Website: www.wynstreamprimary.org.uk

Your sincerely

Mrs Gill Brown Headteacher